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The Center for Research, Teaching and Learning at the National Technical Institute for the Deaf (NTID), a college of the Rochester
Institute of Technology (RIT), has recently published the latest issue of NTID Papers and Publications, which is a compilation of
research studies produced by faculty and staff at NTID for the last five years.

Research studies conducted at NTID aim to advance the progress of NTID students, both in and out of educational settings. NTID
Papers and Publications provides a concise summary of research findings and descriptions of instructional materials used at NTID.
Areas covered by this research include, but are not limited to, communication and language, culture, educational issues and
post-secondary education and employment.

Information published may benefit teachers, interpreters and researchers working in the area of education for the deaf, as well as
parents and employers. For more information go to www.rit.edu/~490www/pubs/pubs.htm to view it online, or to order a copy.
Additional information may be obtained by contacting Jonathan Millis at jjm8789@rit.edu.





